Ref : SEYPM/CRPD/MIL/7/44-01/2018

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Seychelles to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United
Nations (Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights) and has the honour to refer to
the latter Note Verbale dated 15 September 2017 regarding the consideration of Seychelles
initial report at its nineteenth session which will be held at the United Nations Office in Geneva
from 26-27 February 2018.

The Permanent Mission of Seychelles has the honour to inform that the Seychelles’ delegation
will be composed of the following persons:

1. HEAD OF DELEGATION
Mrs. Jeanne SIMEON
Minister for Family Affairs

2. Mr. Marcus SIMEON
Chairperson of the National Council for the Disabled

3. Mrs. Fiona PAULIN
Occupational Therapist/ Member of the National Council for the Disabled

4. Ms. Michelle MARGUERITE
Senior Legal Officer at the Social Affairs Department

5. Mr. Naddy ZIALOR

The Permanent Mission of Seychelles also has the honour to inform that the response to the
List of Issues will be submitted shortly.

In thanking the Secretariat of the United Nations (Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights), the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Seychelles to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to it the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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Geneva, 10 January 2018
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